
GDT Capacity Expansion 
 

 

1 February 2016 

To: Valued customers 

From: Littelfuse Product Management 

Subject: GDT Capacity expansion 

Dear Customer, 

Due to increases and volatility in demand for Gas Discharge Tubes, it has become 

necessary to expand capacity to maintain supply and lead-times in accordance with 

customer requirements.  

As such, we have expanded capacity.  We will be phasing in the use of components 

from this additional capacity starting from the 1st May 2016. This will be a running 

change in production. 

This change will have no impact on both product performance and dimension. 

In order to aid in tracking, parts from this additional capacity will be marked with the 

symbol “     ” or with lowercase letter. 

This will affect all of Littelfuse Gas Discharge Tubes. 

Should you have any query about this change, please contact our local Littelfuse Sales 

Office or Littelfuse authorized Distributors. 

 

Best regards, 

Stephen Li 
Global Product Manager 
Littelfuse Dongguan Ltd. 
Sli3@Littelfuse.com 
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